

Town of Bellingham BOARD OF SELECTMEN

10 Mechanic Street Bellingham, Massachusetts 02019 Tel: 508-966-5800 * Fax: 508-966-4425

May 19, 2023

The Selectboard meeting was called to order at 10:00AM in the Arcand Meeting Room by Vice Chairwoman Kelly Grant. Actively participating in the meeting were the following: Mrs. Grant, Mr. Connor, Mr. Hennessey, Mrs. Cornell-Smith, Mrs. Mackinnon, Mr. Sposato, and Atty Lauren Goldberg (via Zoom).

Mrs. Mackinnon began by explaining that the purpose of this meeting was to do a readthrough of all the town meeting article motions with Atty Goldberg in preparation for the Annual Town Meeting (ATM) on Wednesday May 24, 2023. Motions with comments from KP Law were passed on to those in attendance. Each article was read through and Atty Goldberg was able to offer insight and answer any questions.

While reading through Article 25, Town Charter, Atty Goldberg indicated that she would be able and willing to give those in attendance at the ATM a high-level legal summary of the stages the Charter went through and the minor changes as well. The Selectboard members in attendance agreed that this would be very helpful and asked Atty Goldberg do this after Mr. Martinis presented the motion.

With no other comments or issues, a motion was made by Mrs. Grant to adjourn the meeting at 11:15AM. This was seconded by Mr. Connor and the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Kelly H. Grant Vice Chairwoman

Bellingham Selectboard